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Agenda Item 10

Update on the progress of the Review of the Hampshire 

Minerals and Waste Plan (2013)



Key issues

• Joint planning with the Hampshire Authorities 
for waste and minerals policy

• Review of Plans now required every 5 years

• Review due in late 2018 

• Initial work suggests policy still flexible 
enough to meet requirements

• Full Review process scheduled to begin in 
Autumn 2019



Recommendations

The Committee is asked to recommend that the NPA 
agree:
• The decision that an update to the Hampshire Minerals 

& Waste Plan (2013) is not required at this time, but 
that a further Review will begin in 2020

• That a summary of the review process and the 
decisions be consolidated and published on the SDNPA 
website as the ‘2018 Review of the Hampshire 
Minerals & Waste Plan’.

• A programme of on-going engagement with interested 
parties commences following publication of the ‘2018 
Review’


